
                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 11/3/19 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite you to come and watch the Year 6 drama workshop on Monday 25th 
March between1:30-3:30pm in the school hall.  
 
This will be the final workshop of a series of six, run by third year Exeter University drama 
students, on an Ancient Egyptian theme in line with our Topic. It will involve the whole of the 
year group and is a culmination of everything they have been learning with the students; it will 
include some routine exercises and activities, as well as some performing of sketches that they 
have been improvising and working on in groups.   
 
The University will also use the session to assess the student’s work with the children. 
If you are not able to come for the whole afternoon, please feel free to pop in when you can. 
 
We will be asking the children if they could possibly bring in a DIY Egyptian-style costume on 
the day that they can wear for the afternoon. An oversized plain white t shirt with a belt, or a 
white sheet is ideal for this. We, and the students, will be talking further to the children about 
ideas and options for this. 
 

         

Thankyou 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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